
Feedback Request on Community Transport 

Services 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to improve community 

transport services, we are reaching out to gather your valuable feedback. 

Your experiences and suggestions will greatly assist us in enhancing the quality and efficiency of 

our transport services. We would appreciate it if you could take a few moments to share your 

thoughts by answering the following questions: 

• How would you rate your overall experience with our community transport services? 

• What aspects of the service did you find most helpful? 

• Were there any challenges or issues that you encountered? 

• What improvements would you suggest for our services? 

Please send your feedback to [your email address] or fill out the attached survey. 

Thank you for your time and input. We value your contribution to enhancing our community 

transport services. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


